
November 2020 
 
Dear Mayfield Residents, 

Included with your bill this month is information and a survey regarding culinary 

water connections. We ask all of you to complete this so we can accurately maintain our 

cross connection control program. There are a couple ways to do this: 

 (1) complete the enclosed form and return it by Nov. 30th  

 (2) visit our website at ​mayfieldtown.org​ and click on ‘Cross Connection Control 

Survey’ at the top of the home page,this will open the survey for you to submit 

online by Nov. 30th.  

If you have a testable backflow preventer, you are required to have it tested annually by a 

certified technician. Copies of the test results must be sent to Mayfield town​.   

(if you have multiple residential water connections, one survey per residence is required, 

should you need additional forms please 

call us 528-5061) 

 
Reminder: The town office will be closed on 

Wednesday November 11th in observance of 

Veteran’s day and Thursday November 26th for 

Thanksgiving.  
In our last meeting Councilman Eric Peterson was voted in as Mayor Pro Tem, during Mayor 
Christensen’s pending move.  

President Lyndon B. Johnson once said, "When the burdens of the presidency seem unusually 
heavy, I always remind myself that it could be worse.  I could be a mayor."  For over twelve 

years, John Christensen proved the wisdom of Lyndon B Johnson's quote as he served our town 
with grace and dignity.  With grateful hearts for all the time and sacrifice made by Mayor John 

and his wife, Julie, we want to thank them from the bottom of our hearts.  We can never fully 
know the burdens that he carried, even as his health declined this past year or so, but we can 
learn so much from his tireless dedication to our beautiful little town.  Thanks, Mayor John! 

 
 

 


